
  You are invited to… 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

50th Anniversary 
 

ENJOY A CUP OF TEA & HAVE A LOOK AROUND SCHOOL 

We will have all our old photos on display for you to browse 

 

THURSDAY 31ST MARCH 2022 
Call anytime between: 

2.30PM-5PM 
 

(Leave a small donation for school funds on the day) 
  
 


